
We are pleased to announce that the 
Library’s TechZone@Main, funded by 
a grant from the Knight Foundation, 
will officially open Monday, June 20.  
The makerspace is located on the first 
floor of the Main Library in the area 
formerly named Technology Center.  

Library staff will give demonstrations 
from 5 – 7 pm during the opening. 

Some of the new equipment in 
the TechZone@Main includes a 
professional grade recording studio, 
3-D printer, laser engraver, vinyl 
printer, media transfer station, green 
screen video recording, photo box, and 
a crafting area with a button maker, 
sewing and silhouette machines. 
Design computers with Adobe 
Creative Cloud are also available. 

For more information, contact the 
TechZone@Main reference desk at  
330-643-9145. 
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Makerspace on first floor provides additional resources for the innovative and creative community
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